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 The County of El Dorado 
Chief Administrative Office 

Procurement & Contracts Division 
  Phone (530)621-6438 

 
 
 
January 30, 2023 
 
 
To: All Proposers 
 
Re: RFP #23-925-027 – Environmental Update and Design Services for the US 50 

/ Ponderosa Road Interchange Improvements 
  
 

The apparent successful proposer for the subject Request for Proposals (RFP) is: 
 

Dokken Engineering, Inc. 
 
An Agreement for services will be negotiated by the County of El Dorado, Department of 
Transportation. 
 
For questions, please contact Tyler Prince at 530-621-6438. 
 
 
Thank you for your participation in the RFP process. 
 
 
 
 
Michele Weimer 
Procurement & Contracts Manager/ 
Purchasing Agent 

Michele Weimer (Jan 31, 2023 16:59 PST)

https://na2.documents.adobe.com/verifier?tx=CBJCHBCAABAAlPNmBa9a2JGqvmICAuEbXyTsBq28UB29

		2023-01-31T16:59:47-0800
	Agreement certified by Adobe Acrobat Sign




